
Literacy Term 1 Ms Stokes Monday - Wednesday

Week Spelling Rewading Reading Sentence Building
 Whole Class Activities

1 Diana Rigg Program

Revise the common 
sound for each group.

1.LCSWC, Jump, clap 
the words.

2. LCSWC, Word Study- 
Collective Nouns

3. Testing words and 
Dictation.

Yellow- Ann Frank


Blue, red and silver 
Groups - Dinosaur 
Stampede

Each week the children 

will be required to 

complete set tasks 

Levelled Readers

Comprehension Tasks 

on Reading Eggspress 

or Reading Eggs.

Listen to 5 chn. per day 

read orally.

1. Find the spelling 
mistake and write 
the sentence with 
correct punctuation.


2. Which word 
completes the  
sentence past/
present / future.


3. Where should the 
missing capital letter 
go?


4. Sentence Building - 
The dog had a bone.

1. Flash Fluency 2mins

2. Read to self 5mins

3. Read to someone 

4mins

4. Listen to reading 10 

mins

2 Diana Rigg Program

Revise the common 
sound for each group.

1.LCSWC, Jump, clap 
the words.

2. LCSWC, Word Study- 
Common and Proper 
Nouns

3. Testing words and 
Dictation.

Yellow- Elves and the 
Shoemaker

Red, blue and silver 
Groups -Ollies Story

Each week the children 

will be required to 

complete set tasks 

Levelled Readers

Comprehension Tasks 

on Reading Eggspress 

or Reading Eggs.

1. Find the spelling 
mistake and write 
the sentence with 
correct punctuation.


2. Which word 
completes the  
sentence pronouns


3. Where should the 
missing capital letter 
go?


4. Sentence Building -

Yesterday I saw a 
monster in the garden.

1. Flash Fluency 2mins

2. Read to self 5mins

3. Read to someone 

4mins

4. Listen to reading 10 

mins



3 Diana Rigg Program

Revise the common 
sound for each group.

1.LCSWC, Jump, clap 
the words.

2. LCSWC, Word Study-   
Tense 

3. Testing words and 
Dictation.

Yellow- Fortune and the 
poor man


Red, blue and silver 
Groups - Delta

Each week the children 

will be required to 

complete set tasks 

Levelled Readers

Comprehension Tasks 

on Reading Eggspress 

or Reading Eggs.

1. Find the spelling 
mistake and write 
the sentence with 
correct punctuation.


2. Which word 
completes the  
sentence 
connectives


3. Where should the 
missing capital letter 
go?


4. Sentence Building 
-The girls ran up the 
hill.

1. Flash Fluency 2mins

2. Read to self 5mins

3. Read to someone 

4mins

4. Listen to reading 10 

mins

Week Spelling Reading 
Comprehension


Reading Eggs / Express

Independent

Sentence Building
 Whole Class Activities

4 Diana Rigg Program

Revise the common 
sound for each group.

1.LCSWC, Jump, clap 
the words.

2. LCSWC, Word Study- 

synonyms

3. Testing words and 
Dictation.

Yellow - Ned and Rover


Red, blue and silver 
Groups - April Fools 
Day


Each week the children 

will be required to 

complete set tasks 

Levelled Readers

Comprehension Tasks 

on Reading Eggspress 

or Reading Eggs.

1. Find the spelling 
mistake and write 
the sentence with 
correct punctuation.


2. Which word 
completes the  
sentence action 
verbs


3. Where should the 
missing capital letter 
go?


4. Sentence Building - 
Max said “Look at 
the lizard.”

1. Flash Fluency 2mins

2. Read to self 5mins

3. Read to someone 

4mins

4. Listen to reading 10 

mins



5 Diana Rigg Program

Revise the common 
sound for each group.

1.LCSWC, Jump, clap 
the words.

2. LCSWC, Word Study- 

Antonyms

3. Testing words and 
Dictation.

Yellow- Saving the 
Boards


Red, blue, silver Groups 
- Max’s Secret

Each week the children 

will be required to 

complete set tasks 

Levelled Readers

Comprehension Tasks 

on Reading Eggspress 

or Reading Eggs.

1. Find the spelling 
mistake and write 
the sentence with 
correct punctuation.


2. Which word 
completes the  
sentence question, 
commands and 
statements


3. Where should the 
missing capital letter 
go?


4. Sentence Building -

Get over here.

1. Flash Fluency 2mins

2. Read to self 5mins

3. Read to someone 

4mins

4. Listen to reading 10 

mins

6 Diana Rigg Program

Revise the common 
sound for each group.

1.LCSWC, Jump, clap 
the words.

2. LCSWC, Word Study-

Adjectives

3. Testing words and 
Dictation.

Yellow - The Blind man 
and the Elephant.


Red, blue and silver 
Groups - Save the 
Planet

Each week the children 

will be required to 

complete set tasks 

Levelled Readers

Comprehension Tasks 

on Reading Eggspress 

or Reading Eggs.

1. Find the spelling 
mistake and write 
the sentence with 
correct punctuation.


2. Which word 
completes the  
sentence question, 
commands and 
statements


3.  Where should the 
missing capital letter 
go?


4. Sentence Building -

They all went for a 
swim.

1. Flash Fluency 2mins

2. Read to self 5mins

3. Read to someone 

4mins

4. Listen to reading 10 

mins




7 Diana Rigg Program

Revise the common 
sound for each group.

1.LCSWC, Jump, clap 
the words.

2. LCSWC, Word Study-

big, bigger biggest

 3. Testing words and 
Dictation.

Yellow - The chief and 
the Thief


Red, blue and silver 
Groups - Birthday party 
invitation

Each week the children 

will be required to 

complete set tasks 

Levelled Readers

Comprehension Tasks 

on Reading Eggspress 

or Reading Eggs.

1. Find the spelling 
mistake and write 
the sentence with 
correct punctuation.


2. Which word 
completes the  
sentence.


3.  Where should the 
missing commas  
go? (list of items)


4. Sentence Building -

Logan bought a cat, 
slippers and a hat.

1. Flash Fluency 2mins

2. Read to self 5mins

3. Read to someone 

4mins

4. Listen to reading 10 

mins

8 Diana Rigg Program

Revise the common 
sound for each group.

1.LCSWC, Jump, clap 
the words.

2. LCSWC, Word Study-

Homonyms

3. Testing words and 
Dictation.

Yellow - The Eagle and 
the Fox.


Red, blue and silver 
Groups - Snack right

Each week the children 

will be required to 

complete set tasks 

Levelled Readers

Comprehension Tasks 

on Reading Eggspress 

or Reading Eggs.

1. Find the spelling 
mistake and write 
the sentence with 
correct punctuation.


2. Which word 
completes the  
sentence wort that 
tells how an action is 
done.


3. Where should the 
missing Punctuation  
go?


4. Sentence Building -

The first thing we 
learned at dragon 
school…

1. Flash Fluency 2mins

2. Read to self 5mins

3. Read to someone 

4mins

4. Listen to reading 10 

mins



9 Diana Rigg Program

Revise the common 
sound for each group.

1.LCSWC, Jump, clap 
the words.

2. LCSWC, Word Study-

Connectives

3. Testing words and 
Dictation.

Yellow- The Story of the 
Wise Woman.

  

Red, blue and silver 
Groups - A cultivated 
wolf

Each week the children 

will be required to 

complete set tasks 

Levelled Readers

Comprehension Tasks 

on Reading Eggspress 

or Reading Eggs.

1. Find the spelling 
mistake and write 
the sentence with 
correct punctuation.


2. Which word 
completes the  
sentence 
apostrophes let’s, 
it’s, I’d 


3.  Where should the 
missing punctuation  
go?


4. Sentence Building -

I saw a frog in a pond.

1. Flash Fluency 2mins

2. Read to self 5mins

3. Read to someone 

4mins

4. Listen to reading 10 

mins

1 Diana Rigg Program

Revise the common 
sound for each group.

1.LCSWC, Jump, clap 
the words.

2. LCSWC, Word Study-

Adjectives

3. Testing words and 
Dictation.

Yellow- The Swift 
Runner.


Red, blue and silver 
Groups - Trip to the zoo

Each week the children 

will be required to 

complete set tasks 

Levelled Readers

Comprehension Tasks 

on Reading Eggspress 

or Reading Eggs.

1. Find the spelling 
mistake and write 
the sentence with 
correct punctuation.


2. Which word 
completes the  
sentence plurals


3.  Where should the 
missing punctuation 
go?


4. Sentence Building -

It is full of…

1. Flash Fluency 2mins

2. Read to self 5mins

3. Read to someone 

4mins

4. Listen to reading 10 

mins


